Dear
	As a passenger rail user and supporter, I urge you to take immediate steps to provide a revenue stream for the "Intercity Passenger Rail Operating and Capital Fund" that will provide sufficient funding for the continuation of the Lynchburg-DC and Richmond-DC Northeast Regional trains, as well as for their future extensions to Roanoke and Norfolk.  
	In addition, I urge you to create a dedicated and sustainable revenue source for the "Intercity Passenger Rail Operating and Capital Fund," after review and consideration of potential funding mechanisms, such as those described in Senate Document 14, "Funding Strategies for Intercity and High Speed Passenger Rail."

Yours truly,

[signed]
[mailing or e-mail address] 

